
For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  

For more information please visit our website www.stpetersnewton.org 

FOOD BANK: St John’s church is 
open for all donations on Tuesdays 

from 10.00am to 11.30am. Donations 
may also be left in the plastic box at 
the the back of church and at the 

SPAR on the High St.                                        

Prayers for the sick: names will be read 
out during prayers in church.

Prayers for the departed :                  

Tom Waters RIP      Kim Joy Riding RIP

   Rita Crozier RIP

If you would like your name, or the name 
of a relative or friend on either list please 
contact Rev James, the Wardens or Ian


       

  
  Sunday 19th January 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
9.30am Parish Communion 

Today’s readings: 
Psalm 36 vs 5 to 10 / Gospel: John 2  vs 1 to 11 

********* 
Monday 20th January 5.00pm: Evening Prayer 

Tuesday 21st January: 10.00am Holy Communion 
7.00pm Alpha Meeting in the Verona on the High St 

Thursday 23rd  1.00pm: Bible study in the annexe 
6.30pm: Handbell ringing in church 

********** 
Sunday 26th January: Epiphany 3 

9.30am Parish Communion 

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows


Sunday 19th January

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings         

growth to your Church,                                    
Send your Holy Spirit to give               

Vision to our planning,  
Wisdom to our actions,  
Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness.  

Help our church to grow in numbers,    
In spiritual commitment to you                        

and in service to our local community. 
Through Jesus Christ Our Lord.       

Amen. 


    Prayers for the week 
• Peace and understanding In 

countries where there is conflict. 
• Peace in The Holy Land 
• World Leaders: Lord may your 

justice be in their heads and 
hearts. 

• Those affected by the Cost of 
Living Crisis 

• Those affected by the Los 
Angeles fires 

• The Alpha Course  
• Fit for Mission in the              

Winwick Deanery 
• Mission in the Newton Hub 

Reminder: Mid-week Communion Service

The mid-week Communion Service will move to Tuesdays                              

until the end of February


The World Of Glass                      
There is a Creative Roots exhibition 
at the World of Glass until Saturday 

1st February: Chalon Way E,            
St Helens, WA101BX 10am to 4pm 

FREE ENTRY 

See the Notice Board 

Surplus Christmas Presents? 
We would be happy to  receive any unwanted 

Christmas presents e.g. socks / scarves / 
chocolates / bottles / toiletries etc.  They 

would be used for our  Spring Fair Gift Stall 
and Raffle.   Please put them on the Book / 

Card table at the back of church.

Thank you! 

Electoral Roll Revision 2025    

There is a full revision every 6 years - this year.  Everyone who is currently 
included on the roll or wishes to have their name included must apply by filling in 

a new application form. Your name will not be transferred to the revised roll 
unless a form is completed and returned by the deadline.  The forms are now 
available in church until the end of March. The revised Electoral Roll will be 
available for viewing around 4 weeks before the Annual Parochial Church 

Meeting in May 2025. If anyone wants more information before completing a 
form they can can contact  Sue Hutton at shutton25@icloud.com                        

or Rev James 

We are looking to recruit more altar 
servers and a deputy verger to cover 

illness and holidays. If you are 
interested please contact   Jim Robb 
or Rev James  for more information. 
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